Raj Bhavan

P S Sreedharan Pillai
Goa-403004

Governor of Goa

MESSAGE

| am delighted to know that the Directorate of Fire &
Emergency Services, Government of Goa, will be observing Fire
Service Day on 14™ April, 2022 on the theme “Learn Fire Safety,
Increase Productivity”. This day is observed all over the country to
pay homage to the firemen martyrs who have sacrificed their lives
during the performance of their duty. It is then followed by the fire
prevention week.

2. The Directorate of Fire and Emergency Services has been
actively contributing to the cause of spreading greater awareness
among the people about the need and importance of preventing
fire accidents and to save human lives and property. It is
important that the people get themselves acquainted with safety
practices and spread the message in the family, neighbourhood
and the work place. This will help the State to have a better fire
prevention and safety ecosystem.

3.  While congratulating all fire services personnel who strive to
serve the people selflessly and courageously, | would like to urge
one and all to follow fire safety norms and prevent the loss of
precious lives and valuable property.

4. | convey my best wishes to all on this occasion.
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